October GMM Chief Steward Unit 1 Report 
	This month our stewards continued their hard work fighting for our members by continuing to highlight McMaster’s failures to implement social distancing measures in instructional space. We are gearing up for a very busy October as our next Stewards Council meeting will be on Tuesday October 12 at 4pm. We will be discussing how the return to campus has gone and what workplace issues we need to address as the semester moves forward. Finally, we will also be discussing how the stewards Council can prepare today to win a good contract in Bargaining in Spring 2022! 
	Stewards Council meetings are open to all members so everyone can come! If you would like to come to the meeting please email me at chiefsteward_tas@cupe3906.org 
